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COVID-19 support programs geared 

 towards helping those most vulnerable 
 

Nunatsiavut President Johannes Lampe wishes to remind Beneficiaries of the Labrador Inuit Land 

Claims Agreement that COVID-19 support programs being offered by the Nunatsiavut Government will 

only be made available to those who meet specified eligibility criteria. 

 

The support programs currently in place will assist seniors (60 years and older) on fixed incomes, 

persons with disabilities, single parents, low income families, and individuals and families who have had 

their employment hours cut or have been laid off because of the pandemic. 

 

“During these difficult and uncertain times, it is important that we help those who are most in need,” 

says the President. “Beneficiaries who do not meet the eligibility criteria of any of these programs are 

asked to be mindful of the pressing needs of others who are having a difficult time making ends meet 

during this pandemic.” 
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